
             NORTHUMBERLAND BORDERS RALLY 
             
 

 

MARSHALLING 
 

With a large number of controls to run, tests to man and all manner of other things 
to take care of, we are always in great need of marshals for the rally. 

We are currently recruiting marshals for the next event taking place on Saturday 
15

th
 March 2025, both for the Special Tests in the afternoon (11.45am to 4.30pm) 

and the navigational rally in the evening (6pm to 11pm).  The roles vary depending 
on experience but include running test starts and finishes, observing on the tests, 
as well as manning Time Controls and Passage Controls on the road sections in 
the evening.  We also need people to help with the general running of the event 
including at the start venue, The Hog’s Head Inn in Alnwick. 

If you can help, please get in touch with our Chief Marshal by completing and 
submitting the ‘Contact Us’ form on the CONTACTS page of this website.  Please 
say whether you can help on the tests, the navigational rally or both.  Please also 
let us know what experience you have and if you will be accompanied by anyone.  

Thank you again for your interest, we value your support highly and, as marshals 
ourselves on many events, will do our best to make you feel welcome on the 
Borders.  Anyone carrying out marshalling duties will also be entitled to a free meal 
at the finish.  

The Organisers. 

 

 

 

 


